Moira Hinkley-Smith From: Sent: 30 March 2019 15:43 To:

Planning Policy Vale

Retaining the The Green Belt of Shippon. Village Subject:

Dear Sir/ Madam,

We lived at Shippon, for 25 years; sadly we had to move to care for elderly parents. We still attend the church and support many of the activities in the village.

Though we recognise the need for housing on Abingdon Airfield, could a buffer zone, between the Airfield and the village be put in place? Therefore we would retain, the Green Belt Status of Shippon Village.

Yours faithfully,

M. Hinkley- Smith.

Sent from my iPad